PUBLIC NOTICE

The Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday April 21, 2020 at 5:30 P.M. City Hall Council Chambers 115 N 3rd Street. The City is requesting to rezone Pines Road Corridor District to General Business District. 
Mark Herman
Chairman

This zoning change will not affect R-1 Residential single-family homes in the district. It’s for light industrial use.

